The Westwood Club Newsletter Fall 2023

www.rbwestwoodclub.com 858-485-6300



Saturday, October 28th 11am-2pm

Join us for games, a Halloween scavenger hunt monster mini golf and trick-or-treating at the club. Bring a bag or bucket to collect trick-or-treating goodies!

Costumes are strongly encouraged.

This event is free for WWC Members and their registered guests.



In order to provide affordable family events we rely on the generosity of our membership. Candy donations are very appreciated. Donation drop-offs will be accepted at the front office until through October 26th.

Thank you!

A Message from the Manager:

This as an incredibly busy summer. The club facilities were well utilized. There were plenty of picnics, parties, day camps, swimming lessons and diving boards. We also completed installing and bringing on-line solar panels on the gymnasium's roof. The hope is that this will begin to offset some of the Club's utility costs.

This fall the area just outside the office is scheduled to have two pickleball courts built. Construction is scheduled to start mid-October. This is going to be a two-phase project. Phase one will be the construction of the two courts. Phase two will include the installation of the lighting and a social area. In order to accommodate the work, the outdoor basketball court may be intermittently closed during construction to both pickleball and basketball use.

Time to start thinking about Luminarias. The candles have already been ordered and will be delivered in early November. Incredibly the candle prices have remained stable, and the kit cost this year will be the same as last year. (\$15 per kit and \$20 for corner lots). This is a long-standing tradition in Westwood. We will be working again with Scout Leader Dennis McCray and his team members from Scout Troop 681.

Recently I spoke with Myrna De La Peña-Estremera. She has been the volunteer Parade Director for the Spirit of the 4th for the past 8 years and will be stepping down from this volunteer position later this year. They are currently in search of a replacement. If you would like to be involved and place your name in the hat for this important community position please contact Spirit of the 4th President, Dave Brooks by email at dave.spiritofthefourth@gmail.com

Do you prefer to receive the Newsletter digitally? If so, please email us at escrows@rbwestwoodclub.com. It is also available on our website RBwestwootclub.com

Club Hours through the Holidays



Thanksgiving 11/24 - Club Closed Christmas Eve 12/24 - open 8am-2pm Christmas Day 12/25 - Club Closed New Year's Eve 12/31 - open 8am-4pm New Year's Day 1/1 - open 12pm-8pm





Holiday Break Mini Camps November 21 & 22 December 27, 28, 29 & January 2, 3, 4



Mini camps are for members only ages 6-12. The cost is \$15/day per camper. Hours are 11am-3pm daily. Register in advance at the front office. Campers should bring a lunch, their valid WWC ID card, and wear shoes comfortable for running. Camp activities will include games and camp crafts. Registration begins October 2nd. Space is limited.



Want to help us get into the Halloween Spirit?

Unopened and individually wrapped candy donations are appreciated for this year's Halloween event at the club. Please drop off items no later than Thursday, October 26th.



Luminarias

Luminary kits will be sold in the upper parking lot of The Westwood Club. The cost will be \$15 each (corner lots \$20). Dates for parking lot

sales are:

Dec 9 - Saturday - drive Thru sales from 10am to 6pm

Dec 16 - Saturday - drive Thru sales from 10am to 6pm

Dec 24 - Sunday - drive Thru sales from 10am to 4pm

Architectural Committee FAQ's

Please remember that the ARC consists of a dedicated group of **volunteers**. The committee meets the first and third Wednesday of each month. We ask you schedule your projects and contractors appropriately.

-What projects require Committee approval?

An application must be submitted for any changes that affect the exterior of the home or lot.

-When is the submittal deadline?

We ask for applications to be in no later than the Friday prior to the meeting. This allows the committee time to review.

-Do I have to get neighbor signatures?

Yes. We require this as a courtesy to your neighbor no matter the project. An application without signatures is considered incomplete.

-What supporting documents are needed?

The more detail the better! Some examples are: paint swatches, landscape/hardscape plans, roof and window brochures, solar rooftop layout, etc.

REMINDER: Garbage bins must be stored out of sight. We have noticed more being left out lately. According to Westwood HOA guidelines, trash bins are allowed out for only a 24 hour time frame on pick-up day.

One Day Only

Your Discards Help Local Community Services

Westwood Community Clean-Up

Saturday, November 4 8am-12:00pm

Bring your discards to The Westwood Club parking lot on Saturday **11/4** only. We will re-purpose what we can to donate to local, non-profit organizations helping re-house the homeless. Remaining discarded items will be taken to the landfill.

If you are physically unable to deliver items to the collection site, call The WWC (858-485-6300) to arrange a pick-up. All items must be left at curbside by 8am on **11/4**.

NOTHING OVER 200 LBS ACCEPTED

Unacceptable items:

- Mattresses
- ♦ Appliances such as washers, dryers, refrigerators or stoves, etc.
- Hazardous Waste materials (batteries, tires, light bulbs, paint, dangerous liquids, etc.)
- Yard and Construction waste





Sponsored by:

The Westwood Club

and

The Rotary Club of Rancho Bernardo

in cooperation with

EDCO Waste Services and Councilmember Marni von Wilpert

Holiday Tennis Camps:

THANKSGIVING INTERMEDIATE CAMP

Ages 11-15. 9-11am Mon, Nov. 20 thru Wed, Nov. 22 (limited to the first eight registrants). Cost: \$65/member and \$80/nonmember.

THANKSGIVING BASIC SKILLS CAMP

Ages 7-10. 11-2 pm Mon, 11-20 thru Wed,11-22. Limited to 18 registrants. Cost: \$90/m and \$105/nm

DECEMBER INTERMEDIATE LEVEL CAMP

Ages 11-14. 9-11 a.m. Tuesday, 12-26 thru Friday, 12-29 Cost: \$90/m and \$120/nm Limited to 18 registrants Ages 11-14

9-11 a.m. Tuesday, January 2 thru Friday, January 5. Cost: \$90/m and \$105/nm. Limited to 8 registrants.

DECEMBER BASIC SKILLS CAMP

11-2 pm Tuesday, 12-26 thru Friday,12-29. Ages 7-10. Cost: \$120/m and \$135/nm

JANUARY INTERMEDIATE CAMP

9-11 a.m. Tuesday, 1-2 thru Friday, 1-5. Cost: \$90/m and \$105/nm. Limited to 8 registrants

JANUARY BASIC SKILLS CAMP

11-2pm Tues. 1/2 thru Fri, 1/5. Cost: \$120/m and \$135/nm. Limited to 18 registrants. Text Ray Smith for details at 858-472-2286.



FITNESS CLASSES

Yoga 6:00pm Tuesdays 9:00am Sundays

Member Cost is \$10 /class or a 5 class cards for \$40. Non-member cost is \$12 /class or a 5 class card for \$55.

Weights and Core 9:00am Wednesdays Pilates 9:00am Fridays

Cost is \$5 per class or a 5 class card for \$20. Non-member cost is \$7 per class or a 5 class card for \$30.

Pickleball Lessons

Calling all beginning through intermediate level picklers!

Classes of 3 or 4 are forming with IPTPA certified pro Ray Smith. Text Ray at 858-472-2286 for details.

Weekday morning tennis groups are also forming. Again, text Ray.



Family Halloween Event Saturday, October 28th 11am-2pm

Join us for a Fun family Halloween event at The Westwood Club.

We will have games, Monster Mini Golf and trickor-treating around the club grounds!

Candy and prize donations for this event are greatly appreciated.

Donations may be dropped off to the club front office no later than 10/26/23.

The Westwood Club 17394 W. Bernardo Dr San Diego, CA 92127 PRSRT STD
U.S. Postage PAID
San Diego, CA
Permit No 1457

Would you prefer to receive this newsletter digitally?

Send an email to escrows@rbwestwoodclub.com to opt out of the paper newsletter and have the newsletter delivered to your email inbox.